We only use cookies that are necessary for this site to function, and to provide you with the best experience. Learn more in our <u>Cookie Statement</u>. By continuing to use this site, you consent to the use of cookies.



Receive Updates | Enter Email Address





Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 06/15/2018 12:36 PM EDT

View in browser

# Agents & Brokers: Selling in the Marketplace

Go

HealthCare.gov

## What's New This Week

The **Marketplace Weekly Digest** is your weekly update on the Marketplace, including announcements and important dates and deadlines for agents and brokers.

### These Clients Need Your Help All Year

You can help individuals and families enroll through a <u>special</u> enrollment <u>period</u> (<u>SEP</u>) and small group clients enroll in <u>Small</u>
 <u>Business Health Options Program (SHOP)</u> coverage throughout the year.

### Registration and Training

- Plan year 2018 Marketplace registration and training will be ending soon. <u>Complete plan year 2018 Marketplace registration and training before it's too late.</u>
- If you've already started, be sure to <u>finish plan year 2018</u>
   <u>Marketplace registration and training</u>. Completing training this year ensures that you will be eligible to take the new and even shorter refresher training for plan year 2019!

#### Resources

- Looking for a particular resource? We made it easier to search for the one you need using the <u>agent and broker resources search tool</u>.
- To learn how to validate your address in your <u>Marketplace Learning</u> <u>Management System (MLMS)</u> profile, <u>view this quick one-page tip</u> sheet.
- Nearby consumers looking for assistance can search for you by city, state, or ZIP code using the <u>Find Local Help</u> tool.
- New this year, you can connect with consumers in need of immediate assistance by email or text through <a href="Help On Demand">Help On Demand</a>. Check it out!

We're here to help!
When you have questions, find out who to contact here.





This message is paid for by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. It was created and distributed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. You're receiving this message because you signed up for email updates from the HealthCare.gov Team. You can <u>update your preferences</u>, <u>receive fewer emails</u> or <u>pause emails</u> until the next Open Enrollment period, or use our <u>1-click unsubscribe</u> to stop receiving messages from the HealthCare.gov Team. Please contact support@subscriptions.cms.hhs.gov if you have questions or problems with your subscriptions.

Powered by



Privacy Policy | Cookie Statement | Help